
 

 

 

Minutes of Monthly Meeting Held January 14, 2014 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 by Kim Scruggs after a 30 minute opportunity to have 

refreshments and visit with other members and Somerby staff in the small parlor adjacent to the 

living room downstairs.  Approximately 20 people attended.  Susan McLean introduced Camille 

Ronay, owner of Georgia Made, Georgia Grown.  It was a relaxed presentation with Camille 

sharing about her experiences through the years with art festivals in Georgia throughout the 

past thirty years- and how they have grown in sophistication and quality of work starting with a 

small, local Piedmont Art Festival which has gained national recognition.  A short business 

meeting followed.  Dues were collected and several new members joined our group.  The 

participation in and delivery of paintings to the Alpharetta Library was exceptional, being 

installed on January 13.  January 25, 10:00-12:30 our members can submit three paintings to the 

Roswell Fine Arts Alliance, 9100 Fouts Rd., Roswell, in anticipation of having a work or works 

accepted in their invitational juried show.  Those works not accepted can be retrieved the 

following day, Sunday.  Our members who are interested in submitting work for the Somerby 

Show may deliver several pieces on Tuesday, Feb. 4th.  Time for delivery to be announced.  

Several members shared some of their latest work with the group.  The meeting was adjourned 

about 9:15. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Carol Jean Wheeler, Secretary 

 


